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AVJennings Limited advises that it will be releasing its Half Year Results to 31 December 
2020 On Thursday, 25 February 2021. 
 
AVJennings Limited’s Managing Director, Peter Summers, and Chief Financial Officer, 
Larry Mahaffy, will present the Company’s results via live webinar. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:    Thursday, 25 February 2021 

Time:     12.00 noon to approximately 12:30pm (AEDT) (9.00am SST) 

 

Webinar registration  

Register in advance using the following link: 
 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KEc1zqBvR_Ou90ZSG-Lm5Q 
 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar.  The webinar will include a Q&A session. 
 
The presentation slides and results announcement will be made available on the 
AVJennings website www.avjennings.com.au and the ASX platform prior to the webinar. 
 
 

 
For further information contact: 
 
Media:       Investor Relations: 
David Lowden      Carl Thompson 
Head of Corporate Communications  Company Secretary 
Ph: +61 428 711 466       Ph: +61 417 143 411 
 
       Andrew Keys 
       Keys Thomas Associates 
       Ph: +61 400 400 380   
  
 
This announcement was authorised for release to the market by Mr Carl Thompson, Company 
Secretary of AVJennings Limited.      

 


